
ARHipp
The Arkansas Health Insurance Premium Payment (HIPP) is designed to

save money for Medicaid clients with high healthcare costs by
reimbursing all or a portion of the cost of their health insurance provided
by an employer or COBRA and by eliminating some of their out-of-pocket

medical expenses. In some cases, clients may qualify to receive
reimbursement for the premium cost of a family health insurance policy.

ArHipp helps you cover healthcare for your entire family, even family
members who are not eligible for Medicaid, if found to be cost-effective

for the State of Arkansas.

What is ArHipp?

Who is eligible for ArHipp?

The Arkansas HIPP program is specifically for qualifying Medicaid clients
and their families who have access to group health insurance through a
job or COBRA.
Your health insurance must cover at least 1 Medicaid beneficiary.
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How do I apply for ArHipp for my family?
Apply online here.

Print application & fax to: 1-855-777-1001

Print application & mail to: HMS
ATTN: AR HIPP
1818 N. Taylor St. #360
Little Rock, AR 72207

For more information about ArHipp, please visit their website at
http://myarhipp.com/ or call their offices at 1- 855-MyARHIPP (855-692-7447).

https://pierweb.hms.com/pierOnlineApp/PIERHIPPAR/OnlineApplication.do
http://myarhipp.com/

